
 
 
 

Reply To: address as below                                                                                     
Our Ref: S6/2014/1443/MA              

Date: 24/09/2014 
Direct Tel: 01707 357 252  

Fax: 01707 357 255 
Email: m.heron@welhat.gov.uk 

 
 
Dear Mr Bunt, 
 
Proposal: Erection of new public house and associated works 
Address: Land off Comet Way, Hatfield, AL10 0XY 
 
In acknowledging receipt of the above application, I informed you that the target date for 
determination of the application was 06/10/2014. Whilst every endeavour has been made to 
reach a decision on your application within the statutory time unfortunately this will not be 
possible.  
 
The reason why your application has not yet been decided is because amended plans have 
been received which will require a revised consultation period.  
 
Further to the conversation between Matthew Heron and yourself,  I am writing to ask you to 
formally agree to extend the period for deciding your application, in accordance with Section 
29(c) of the Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) 
Order 2010, until 20/10/2014.   
 

Please indicate your agreement by signing and dating in the box at the foot of this page. Please 
retain a copy of my letter for your records. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Matthew Heron  

Planning Officer 

_______________________________________________________________ 
Response: 
 
I agree to an extension of time until     20/10/2104   to determine the application referred to above. 
 
Name  (please print) Signature (electronic will be acceptable) 

x 
Nick Bunt (Absolute Design) Date 25th September 2014 

 

Colin Haigh 
Head of Planning 
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